
DAILY BULLETIN:  Friday, April 13, 2018 (A-day) 
 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
 
 
KOREAN CULTURE CLUB 
 
Korean Culture Club will be having a meeting in room 403 TODAY.  Come and enjoy Korean 
snacks with the club.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

ALL PRO DAD’S BREAKFAST! 
 
ALL PRO DADS BREAKFAST IS BACK!  Wednesday, April 25 in the Gym at 8:00am  
Guest Speaker: Kevin Nickerson, Los Angeles Rams Chaplain.   
Please see attached flyer for more information. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

PTA 
 
New PVHS Car Decal is now available for purchase at the Student Store for $5! 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
CAFETERIA NEWS 
 
The cafeteria has a new cart in front of Senior Park on Mondays, Tuesdays, and 
Thursdays!  Swing by to find healthy options, including protein packs, yogurt parfaits, 
sandwiches, entrée salads, and new drinks. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
KISS ME KATE 
 
The Drama Department presents Kiss Me, Kate April 13th-15th and 20th-22nd.  Tickets are now 
available at the student store and online at www.pvhsdrama.com.  Get yours before they sell out! 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
SUMMER SCHOOL 
 
The Palos Verdes Peninsula Summer School (PVPSS) high school program will once again be 
available for all students entering 9th through 12th grade in the fall.  The program will take place on 
the Palos Verdes Peninsula High School campus beginning June 18 through July 6 (1st 
semester) and July 9 through July 26 (2nd semester.) 
  
Online registration will begin at 7:00 pm on each of the following nights: 

http://www.pvhsdrama.com/


  
Tuesday, March 27, for incoming Seniors 
Wednesday, March 28, for incoming Juniors 
Thursday, March 29, for incoming Sophomores 
Monday, April 16, for incoming Freshman 
  
All courses offered, either for enrichment or recovery, are "UC approved" and meet the stringent 
requirements of PVPUSD toward high school graduation and college pre-requisite credit. Speak to 
your counselor regarding specifics. 
  
There is limited space available and enrollment is on a "first come, first serve" basis.  Visit our website 
at www.pvpss.com 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

GRAD NITE 2018 
 
Rock The Boat Class of 2018 
Enjoy your last night together as a class on a fantasy yacht cruise out of Marina Del Rey.  DJ, dancing, 
dinner, karaoke, photo booth, airbrush tattoos and more  

• Leaves from PVHS after graduation ceremony.  Check in at 7:00-7:15 pm outside the 
OAR.  Travel by bus to Marina Del Rey and return to PVHS around 1:30-2am.   

• Cost is $150 per graduate if purchased before May 15th.   
• Go to www.pvhsgradnite.com for more information and payment instructions.  Questions:  

email info@pvhsgradnite.com or call Kim Stoneman (310) 210-9448.   
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
2018-19 STUDENT BOARD MEMBER 
 
Any student interested in applying for the student member seat to represent his/her school on the 
Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District Board of Education please fill out the 
attached application and submit to the Counseling Office.  The term of office is for a period of one 
year, beginning July 1, 2018, and running through June 30, 2019.  The application deadline is 
Friday, May 18, 2018.  Interested applicants will be invited to appear before an interschool 
selection committee.  Click here to review Board Policy 9150.   
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
SOUTH BAY FAMILIES CONNECTED 
 
All parents and educators are invited to the following free events: 

• Helping Students Find Balance in the South Bay Pressure Cooker, presented by Dr. Denise 
Pope.  April 17th 5-8pm Redondo Beach Performing Arts Center, 1935 Manhattan Beach 
Blvd, Redondo Beach 

• Weekly Parent Chat, see dates and topics at www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org/events  
Check out updated resources and information for parents on 
SBFC(www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org ):   Suicide Prevention,  Technology and Social Media, 
and  Coping with Grief. 
What’s trending? The SBFC Vaping and Tobacco and Helping Youth with Stress and Anxiety were 
the most popular resource pages on SBFC in the past 30 days.  If you share these concerns, know that 
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you’re not alone.  Don’t miss this month’s Families Connected E-newsletter, featuring an 
outstanding blog from Leah Niehaus, LCSW. 
  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS: 
 
 
SCROC 
 
SoCal Roc is now enrolling for the Fall 2018 semester.  Classes begin September 10th.  Come to 
the Counseling office to sign up and learn more about the classes we offer.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
MINDFULNESS PROGRAM 
 
A Mindfulness Program will be offered every B Tuesday at lunch in the Wellness Center.  All 
students and staff are invited.  See Jill Moeller or Nancy De La Rosa for questions. 
 
 .................................................................................................................... 
  
 
COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWS: 
 
Warrior Smart Start is an opportunity for new students for Fall 2018 and their families 
to get an introduction to El Camino College on Saturday, April 21, 2018 from 8:15 am - 
2:00 pm.  Students can attend a resource fair and workshops about Financial Aid, Registering for 
Classes, Dreamers, Career & Technical Education, Choosing a Major, and Transfer Opportunities. 
Students can also complete their new student orientation, take the placement test (space is limited), 
and meet with a counselor to create an educational plan. This event is open to parents and family 
members!  Check-in begins at 8:15 a.m. in the East Dining Room (2nd Floor of Bookstore 
Building).  For more information and to sign up, log 
onto http://www.elcamino.edu/admissions/outreach/events.aspx   
 
OUTSIDE OPPORTUNITIES:  
  
Camp Counselors needed for TANOSHII Fun Camp sponsored by the South Bay JACL. The 
mission of this camp is to "Promote the Legacy of the Japanese American Culture and Heritage to our 
Youth". The camp will take place from July 9 to July 13, 2018 at the Gardena Valley Japanese 
Cultural Institute (JCI).  Camp Counselors must attend the entire camp week from 9:00am 
to 3:30pm.  They can be any college student or high school student entering his or her junior or 
senior year in the fall of 2018 and should have knowledge/experience with Japanese American culture 
and heritage. Applications for Camp Counselors are available now on the GVJCI website at: www.jci-
gardena.org/tanonshii-fun-camp   If you have any questions, please contact the TANOSHII Camp 
Director, Ray Shibata by email at www.tanoshiifuncamp.org  
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Camp Cardiac and Camp Neuro applications have just opened up for 2018!  Run by medical 
students in over 30 cities nationwide with locations in Los Angeles, Orange County, and San Diego, 
Camp Cardiac & Camp Neuro are 1-week summer day camps for high school students interested in 
exploring careers in medicine.  Students may learn more and apply by 
visiting http://www.campcardiac.org   and http://www.campneuro.org  
  
U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps is a military youth program for young men and women:  Navy Sea 
Cadet Corp (Ages 14-17) and the Navy League Cadet Corp (Ages 11-13).   It is sponsored by the U.S. 
Navy, U.S. Coast Guard, and U.S. Marine Corps.  Students will have the opportunity to participate in 
Aviation, Field and Medical Training, Leadership Development, Military Police Science, Scuba Diving, 
Sailing and Photo-Journalism.  Cadets train aboard U.S. Navy and Coast Guard Vessels and can meet 
Sea Cadets from around the world in their International Exchange Program.  Information on the 
program can be accessed at www.bevhillsnavyleague.org , then click on the Sea Cadet tab.  For more 
details, please contact LTJG Doug Irvine, USNSCC at (310) 977-5183 or doug@iwssurveying.com.   
.................................................................................................................................................................. 
  

.................................................................................................................... 
  
  
SPORTS NEWS: 
 
 
HOME GAMES: 
 
 
Fri., 4/13  Varsity Girls' Lacrosse vs. Oak Park @ 4:45pm 
Fri., 4/13  Swim vs. North @ 3pm 
Fri., 4/13  JV Baseball vs. South @ 3:15pm 
...................................................................................................................... 
 
Sat., 4/14  Varsity Girls' Lacrosse vs. Poway @ 2pm 
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